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Reuss, Vicki A. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Jennifer Helfrich [JHelfrich@rcha.net]
Sent:  Wednesday, November 14, 2007 10:16 AM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 110 - NIOSH Truck Driver Survey

| have managed an Occupational Health Clinic at a Petro truck stop at the Intersections of Interstates 39 and 88 in N. lllinois for

the last 5 years. If we can be of any help to you with the survey, please let us know. We are always interested in improving the
health of our truckers. Thank you.

]

Never underestimate the difference that you can make.....

Jennifer Helfrich RN
Manager- Occupational Health Services
Rochelle Community Hospital

815/562-2682

-- NOTICE ------eeemeeemeen
The information contained in this e-mail message is legally privileged
and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual
or entity above. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of
this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message
in error, please immediately notify us and return the message.
Thank you.
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